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BORSA İSTANBUL A.Ş.         

GENERAL DIRECTORATE 

 

Number : 18454353-100.04.02-18246 

Subject : BISTECH 3.0 New Phase Transition Date Announcement 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

Reference: Announcement dated 06/06/2023 numbered 2023-17660 

 

According to the announcement, the transition to BISTECH 3.0 new phase was previously postponed due to 

the requests received from our members. At this stage, the new date for the BISTECH 3.0 phase transition has 

been determined as Monday, August 7, 2023. Therefore, two planned member rehearsals will be conducted 

on Saturday, July 8, 2023, and Saturday, July 29, 2023. Additionally, on Sunday, August 6, 2023, a final 

connectivity test will be performed for all our members to review their connections to the new environment.  

 

As previously announced, on Friday, August 4, 2023, which is the last trading day before the transition, there 

will be no Evening Session in the Futures and Options Market (VİOP). Furthermore, all Good-Till-Cancelled 

(GTC) and Good-Till-Date (GTD) orders in VİOP contracts that are open for trading in the System will be 

canceled by the Exchange at the end of the day. 

 

It is important for all members, colocation customers, and data vendors to complete their work in consideration 

of the specified dates. 

 

Kindly submitted to your information. 

Yours Sincerely, 

  

 

 

 

Korkmaz ERGUN 

CEO 

Board Member  

  

  

 


